
My suggestion regarding the rules related to remote appearances is that all cases should 
be subject to the rule as outlined now in adult criminal 4.1 and the new proposed juvenile 
section 4.1.  There doesn't seem to be a local rule re: civil cases and decorum during 
remote appearances, and I think there should be.   

Thank you for your time. 
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